

Beech Green Primary School

Respect Achieve Belong

Newsletter for Thursday 6th Oct 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you all for your patience with parent's evenings this week. There are two teachers who will run meetings next week

Miss Whitfield in Apple class use this link to book: https://applebg.youcanbook.me

Mrs McGill in Frisia class use this link to book: https://frisiabg.youcanbook.me

If you were not able to attend a meeting, please contact your class teacher directly. I have listed all class teacher's emails; you are also welcome to phone or speak to someone at the gate.

Apple sonyawhitfield@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Cherry fionawescott@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk	
Hazel jenthomas@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk	Willow hannacherrington@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk sharonweeks@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Birch joballinger@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk olivergreensweig@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
Rowan hannahsuwart@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk bendawson@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Hawthorn jaynegough@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk Please note Mr Dawson teaches Hawthorn on a Monday	
Dogwood philippaowen@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk katehart@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Hornbeam anacampbell@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk	
Frisia harrietmcgill@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Whitebeam kathryngrainger@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk	
Sycamore hayleyearl@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk aimeemcevoy@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk		Acacia harrietdyer@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk	

Annual Survey

We use this survey regularly; your answers help us decide a focus for the academic year. Your opinion really matters.

You will need to answer all the questions to move through the survey. Question 8 looks like this

8. Does your child have special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND). * Yes	'Yes' takes you to Q10 - SEN provision; ticking 'no' takes you to Q11.
○ No ○ I don't know and would like more advice	If you are not sure or want to know more please tick 'I don't know' and
Tuon t know and would like more advice	use Q9 which is a text box.
	Alternatively, you can contact our
	SENco Jo Ballinger
	senco@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk

Annual Survey

Parent Survey 2022 %

Please complete this survey so that we know what is working well for you and your child(ren) and what we need to further improve.

or this link Beech Green Parent Survey 2022

QR code

Hedgehog Friendly Litter Pick



Thank you to everyone who has already completed a local community litter pick. We have included the first few photos below. Pupil representatives will be at a gate every evening until the end of term.

You have until 30 November to collect as much litter as you can then email admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk with a photo of the filled bag.

https://www.hedgehogfriendlycampus.co.uk/litterpickchallenge https://video.link/w/hV93d

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech_green













<u>Gloucestershire Music Peripatetic Service – 2022/23</u>

We have the opportunity to host Ukulele and Violin lessons through Gloucestershire Music. **More information on prices for this scheme can be found at** www.gloucestershiremusic.co.uk.

National Trust – Autumn 2022

Escape to a place in our care this autumn. Each free visit ticket is single use, and available for up to two adults and four children at a participating place we care for. Valid until 30 November 2022. One ticket per order.

https://www.nationaltrust-tickets.org.uk/category/33142?branches.branchID=2286

Friends of Beech Green

Last week we held our Annual General Meeting (AGM) to discuss monies raised and future event. Through 2021 to 2022 we raised over £6,000! Some of this has already been used to support projects in school

Opal resources	135.69
Laptop charger trolley	889.00
Gifts in December	259.41
Glass workshop for Yr6	450.00
Yr 6 leavers' pens	575.00
Jubilee gifts	347.79
Books for classrooms	395.31

The school has asked us to support two projects this term

- A whole school anti-bullying performance day £600
- Books for the character award programme look out for more information after half term £500

The next event is a car boot and table top sale on Sunday 20th November

OPAL Stay and Play Session Friday 7th October

We are looking forward to welcoming you into our school grounds to share in one of our OPAL Stay and Play sessions. The gates will be open at **2:10pm**. Please make your way to the usual pick-up point outside your child's classroom. We will begin the session with a short introduction. You can then enjoy exploring our school grounds with your child/ren and their friends. A whistle will blow at approximately 2:50pm so we can complete any tidying up, then all children will need to return to their classrooms with teaching staff, to change their shoes and collect their belongings. Please wait outside in the playground and we will send your child out to you. A reminder please that you must only take photos of your only child - please be very aware of not photographing other children who may be in the background. Please do not worry if you cannot attend - all teaching staff will be playing too so every child will be able to join in.

Boys Football

Following on from our early season ESFA tournament in which we finished 3rd in our first round group to progress to round 2, we then unfortunately didn't go any further. Our league season begins next week with our first match away against Widden - fingers crossed for a good result to get us off and running! If you'd like to see how we're doing, you can follow our match results and reports here, and also our results and league standing at http://www.gpsfa.com/fixture/inter-school-league/